
This page was exported from - Shelburne Free Press 
Export date: Sun Apr 28 13:04:24 2024 / +0000  GMT

Shelburne Legion News

	By Lesa Peat

Correction from last week, the Ladies' Luncheon was on the 19th not the 26th.

There will be no wings on May 27. We are switching our weeks. Wings will resume June 3 with DJ's Robbie and Rodney.

Our monthly breakfast is on June 12; now offering sausage or bacon with your breakfast.

The Shelburne Street Festival is June 18. We will be offering breakfast, lunch BBQ and BBQ ¼ chicken dinner.
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